

WHY IS MILK GREAT?

Milk provides many important vitamins, minerals and calcium, all of which are vital for growing children.

Milk is a great source of energy and protein and helps to keep children hydrated, which also helps to maintain concentration in school.



Telephone 01924 908499

Email: admin@schoolmilkuk.co.uk

Step 1 Registration

You will need to register your child on our secure website. During the registration process, you will be required to give your child's school and class details as well as your name and address. You will need to log in using a valid email address and will need to create a password. Please go to www.schoolmilkuk.co.uk to set up your account and register your child/children.

Step 2 Placing Your Order

You can pay for the coming Term or you can select to pay for the remainder of the Academic Year. Our system automatically reduces the amount of days that you are charged for if you choose the remainder of the year option mid way through the academic year. You will then be guided through the payment section. Please select the period you wish to pay/order for.

Step 3 Payment

Once you have selected that you are happy for your child to receive milk between the dates stated, you will also be asked to agree to the Terms & Conditions. You will then be guided to our payment page, where you can choose your method of payment.

Step 4 Delivery

Your child's milk will be delivered to school, in time for them to drink at mid-morning playtime. All our milk is delivered in refrigerated vans to ensure the upmost quality of your child's milk.



We provide dairy products subsidised by the European Union under the European School Milk Scheme.

All children under the age of 5 are entitled to a free* 189mls carton of milk each school day.

 Children up to, and including the last day of term prior to them turning 5. Children who turn 5 during a term are eligible to pay for the whole term.

We have an order deadline of Wednesday evening for milk required the following week. Orders placed on Thursday onwards will receive milk from a week on Monday and will be charged accordingly.

Your Data: As a community interest company we take data protection very seriously and use the latest encryption standards. Furthermore, you can be sure we will not, under any circumstances share your private data with any third parties, ever.

Frequently asked questions available online or from your School Reception.



www.schoolmilkuk.co.uk







